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Docket No. 50-483
Docket No. 50-486

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John K. Bryan

Vice Fresident - Nuclear
P. O. Box 149
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

This IE Information Notice No. 79-11 is provided as an early
notification of a possibly significant matter. It is expected

that recipients will review the information for possible appli-
cability to their facilities. No specific action or response
is requested at this time. If further h7C evaluations so indicate,
an IE Circular or Bulletin will be issued to recommend or request

specific licensee actions. If you have questions regarding this
matter, please contact the Director of this office.

Sincerely,

w.s k fyb k
,

James G. Kep ere

Director
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